
 

 Municipality of Brockton, 100 Scott Street, P.O. Box 68, Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0 
Phone: 519-881-2223 | Toll-Free: 1-877-885-8084 | Fax: 519-881-2991 

brockton.ca 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

RE: EB-2018-0263, Municipality of Brockton_IntrvREQ_20190412 
Municipality of Brockton submits intervention request letter 

The Corporation of the Municipality of Brockton (“Brockton”) is hereby applying to 
become an Intervenor in Application Number EB-2018-0263 – Leave to Construct – 
Southern Bruce Project by EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”), as 
lands within the jurisdiction of Brockton will be directly impacted. 

Brockton would like to participate as an Intervenor by filing written submissions in 
support of Application Number EB-2018-0263 made by EPCOR as a party in the 
written hearing.  

Brockton will be directly impacted by the Southern Bruce Project as lands within the 
distribution system and works will pass through Brockton. The above referenced 
Application is also of interest to the residents and ratepayers of Brockton, including 
Brockton’s agricultural sector, as any future provision of natural gas within Brockton 
is dependent on the construction of the distribution system being proposed by 
EPCOR. 

Brockton does not intend to seek an award of costs given s. 3.05(i) of the Practice 
Direction on Cost Awards of the Ontario Energy Board stipulating that a municipality 
in Ontario is ineligible for an award of costs. 

Sincerely,                                                                

 

Fiona Hamilton, Clerk 
fhamilton@brockton.ca 
100 Scott Street, P.O Box 68 
Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0 
Phone: (519) 881-2223 ext. 124 
Fax: (519) 881-2991 

c.c.: Bruce Brandell 
Director, Commercial Services 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
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